
Newsletter from Miss Sarah and Wexford Acting Studio (Please read carefully) 

First of all….WELCOME SPRING, finally!!!  We are very busy at the studio these days especially 

as we get ready for the showcase.  Here are a couple of REALLY important things you have to do 

if you are presenting a solo or duet with a partner.   

1. I absolutely HAVE to have your instrumental music in a link so I can send it to Norm 

Bernardi by SATURDAY, the 27th.  We are putting together all the tracks and if I don’t 

have your music, you will not be able to perform your song in the showcase.  If you have 

any questions about this please call or email me right away. 

2. If you have not done so already, you need to set up a private coaching with me outside 

of class.  Call or email me!  (Email is preferable!) 

3. Please provide me with a short description of your piece, Please include the name of 

your song, what show it is from and a little bit of background information so the 

audience understands the context of the song. 

I am scheduling TWO big rehearsals for the weekend of May 5th.  WE MUST put all the classes 

together (Level Twos and Threes) for our big production numbers.  If it is possible to make both 

rehearsals, that is ideal. If not, you must make one! We have a lot of work to do and we have to 

do it with combined class rehearsals.  The dates are:    

Saturday, May 5th in Studio Three at 5:30 

Sunday May 6th in Studio Two at 5:00  

These rehearsals will most likely last 2 ½ hours a piece.  It is very important that you come to 

rehearsal this weekend as this is the ONLY time we will work together as a full company before 

we get to the Kean Theatre on May 19th.   

You will receive a full schedule for Saturday May 19th including your rehearsal call times, 

dismissal times (for a meal off site) and your show call time, right before we present the 

showcase.  Please email me with any questions or concerns you may have about the showcase.  

Also, WAS is accepting paper registrations for the new program year, Fall 2018-Spring 2019.  

They can be found on the website to print or outside of Studio Three on the table. There are 

audition forms there as well.  Please sign up for an audition time outside Studio Three.  Summer 

Camp registration can also be found online.  Sign up today! 

I will be announcing the fall show very soon!! ☺  Thanks, Miss Sarah 

 

 


